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Breezy Point Seasonal Food Drive Results 

The City of Breezy Point, in partnership with the Lakes Area Food Shelf, donated 710 pounds of 

food across the City’s seasonal food drives. 

Breezy Point, MN – Throughout the end of 2023 and beginning of 2024, the City of Breezy Point 

partnered with the Lakes Area Food Shelf to run several food drives to combat regional food 

insecurity. 

As Minnesota FoodShare Month has officially ended, the City of Breezy Point would like to 

thank the members of our community who contributed to making these drive a success. All 

total, the City of Breezy Point was able to donate 710 pounds of food to those in need. 

The City would also like to thank the Lakes Area Food Shelf for helping not only the City of 

Breezy Point but the broader community. Your work is invaluable, and the City of Breezy Point 

looks forward to continuing our partnership into the future. 

## 

The City of Breezy Point, set in beautiful natural surroundings with abundant recreational 

amenities, strives to provide secure and enjoyable neighborhoods for residents and visitors of all 

ages. The City and residents work together to sustain planned commercial, residential, and 

recreational growth, while building upon social connections and identity for the community.  
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